
Who should attend? 

Parents and other adult family 

members with a loved one who 

receives services from the Regional 

Center of Orange County are welcome 

to attend. This workshop will be 

conducted in English. (Please check 

the RCOC community calendar for 

sessions offered in Spanish.) 

TUESDAY
August 26th

Discussion of Person-Centered thinking 

Introduction to One-Page Descriptions

Opportunity to draft a One-Page 

Description for your loved ones

Location: 

Regional Center of Orange County, Santa Ana

1525 N. Tustin Avenue, Santa Ana, CA 92705 

This is a no cost event. Space is 

limited. Please register through 

the QR code.

6 PM - 8 PM

FAMILY
ONE PAGE
DESCRIPTION
WORKSHOP 
The workshop will introduce key concepts 

from The Learning Community for Person 

Centered Practices and give participants the 

opportunity to practice person-centered skills. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrrthxUsgJcfQtwCfNnIZYsiqUZkmJAifoQUnRckw29tMTpw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrrthxUsgJcfQtwCfNnIZYsiqUZkmJAifoQUnRckw29tMTpw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrrthxUsgJcfQtwCfNnIZYsiqUZkmJAifoQUnRckw29tMTpw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrrthxUsgJcfQtwCfNnIZYsiqUZkmJAifoQUnRckw29tMTpw/viewform



